
AUXILIARY SECTOR COORDINATOR – REPORT 

CARL J. PIERCE, ASC 

Division 8:   Continues to support Sector Humboldt through members’ activities. 

Flotilla 08-07 continues to maintain the fuel dump, receiving 2500 gallon of fuel, which is 
located at Point Arena Lighthouse.  The Flotilla maintains both Point Cabrillo and Point Arena 
Arena Lighthouses.  In addition they maintain the fuel farm in Point Arena Lighthouse.  

Flotilla 08-08 Planning OPTREX in October 2019.  There are three major events the Flotilla 
will be involved in are: 

1. Splash-In which involve Life Jacket gave away, 
2. Sail Boat races, 
3. Health and Safety Fair. 

Flotilla 08-11 continues to operate the USCG 29’ Rib Boat and developing a relationship with 
the Sea Cadets, Boy Scout Troop 10 and Girl Scouts of America all located in Crescent City, 
CA.  Continue to support Sector Humboldt Helo Opts.   Continue to use Coastie in many of the 
PE events 

Flotilla 08-39 is working with Whiskeytown Park to reestablish the Helo training OPTs with 
Sector Humboldt.  Plan to meet latter part of March with the new Park Superintendent, Josh 
Hoines, with training OPTs to start in April.   

CWO 3 Rob Canepa informed me he received $3,000.00 from DIRAUX to cover Coastie repairs 
and purchase rescue and survival equipment for Flotilla 08-11 to be used on the 29RB. 
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